
 Moundsville 
West Virginia 

February 24, 2022 
 

The Marshall County Board of Education met in special session Thursday, February 24, 2022, 
12:00 p.m., at the Marshall County Board of Education Office, all members having been notified 
of business to be considered.  

 
Present were:  President John Miller, Vice President Christie Robison, Members Brenda 
Coffield, Lori E. Kestner (via telephone) Dr. Duane Miller; Secretary Dr. Shelby Haines and 
Members of the County Administrative Staff. 
 
There were no delegations. 
 
Motion by Dr. Miller and seconded by Mrs. Coffield, that the Board approve the Marshall 
County Schools Mask Procedures.  Motion carried. 
 
The Marshall County Board of Education held a special meeting to announce adjustments to the 
County’s current mask procedure. The West Virginia Department of Education (WVDE) 
released updated COVID-19 protocols that no longer require a universal mask procedure to 
eliminate contact tracing.   
   
Beginning tomorrow, Friday, February 25, 2022, faculty, staff and students in Marshall County 
will not be required to wear a face covering. However, parents will have the option whether their 
child continues to wear a mask.  
   
As per the WVDE COVID-19 protocols, a schoolwide mask procedure could be reinstated, at 
any time, based on COVID-19 cases in each school. Marshall County Schools will offer free, at 
home test kits to faculty, staff and students exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19.    
 
Motion by Mrs. Coffield, and seconded by Vice President Robison, that the meeting be 
adjourned.  Motion carried. 
 
President Miller adjourned the meeting at 12:10 p.m.  
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